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January 19, 2024 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman St, Rm 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Delivered Via Email 
RE: Q4 2023 Water Sampling Results 
Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117 
Cash Mine, Permit No. M-1983-141 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
The fourth quarter, 2023 (“Q4/23”) water sampling was conducted by Lewis Perkins, Colorado 
Milling Company, on December 17, 2023. 

• Trace Element & Related Data: Five monitoring stations were sampled for arsenic, 
cadmium, manganese, zinc, total dissolved solids (“residue”) and sulfate. Analyses were 
performed by Colorado Analytical Laboratories Inc., based in Denver. Copies of their original 
laboratory analytical reports are included in this submittal. 

• Other Data: Water depth, temperature and pH data were gathered in the field during 
sampling and are included in this submittal. 

Note that zero values in the summary table represent “non-detect” results. 

Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Regards, 

 
Ben Langenfeld, P.E. 
Lewicki & Associates, PLLC 
(720) 842-5321, ex. 1 
benl@lewicki.biz 
  

mailto:benl@lewicki.biz

	Gold Hill Mill Analyte Graphs for the Past Five Quarters
	Cash Mine Analyte Graphs for the Past Five Quarters



